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The Permanent Mission of the Republic of 
Kazakhstan to the United Nations office and other 
International Organizations in Geneva presents its 
compliments to the United Nations Information 
Service and has the honour to inform that the 
following media representatives will travel to 
Geneva on August 29, 2024, to cover the event to 
commemorate the International Day Against 
Nuclear Tests, organized by the Permanent Mission 
in the Palais des Nations: 

1. Ms. Zhanat AKHMETOVA, reporter, «24 
KZ» TV Channel, «Khabar» Agency» JSC; 

2. Mr. Zhomart AKHMETOV, cameraman, «24 
KZ» TV Channel, «Khabar» Agency» JSC. 

In this regard, the Permanent Mission has the 
further honour to request accreditation for the above 
mentioned persons to the Palais des Nations on 
August 29, 2024. 

The Permanent Mission of Kazakhstan avails 
itself of this opportunity to renew to UNIS the 
assurances of its highest consideration. 

 
Geneva, August 27, 2024 

 

 


